
Friday 17th May 2024 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.55am and the gates will open 

automatically at 8.45am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff 

before this time please remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SUMMER 1 & 2 DIARY DATES 

 

Please find below a list of events that will be 
taking place during this  term. 

 

21.05.2024—Reception & Year 6 Photos 

23.05.2024—Y6 Planet Ice 

24.05.2024—Non-School Uniform Day 

24.05.2024—May Half Term 

03.06.2024—School Opens 

06.06.2024—Y4 Murton Park 

11.06.2024—Reception—Hesketh  Farm Park 

17.06.2024—Festival Vibes Lunch Menu 

20.06.2024—Sports Day 

20.06.2024—Sports Day Lunch Menu 

28.06.2024—FOPS Summer Fayre 

08.07.2024—Y3 Drumming Performance 2.30pm 

22.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—Training Day 

23.07.2024—School Closed for Summer 

YEAR 3 

 

Year 3 started their new science topic this week looking 

at forces and used a range of items to test these forces 

out.   

YEAR 6 

Year 6 have been incredible during their SATs, they have been super focused 

and full of resilience throughout the whole week! They got to enjoy 

breakfast as a  year group, in the hall, every morning before tackling the 

tests. The children have been so encouraging towards one another and have 

just highlighted their caring and kind nature. Well done, team Y6!  



DISABLED SPACE 

  
Please DO NOT park in the schools 

disabled space if you do not have a 

permit to do so. The car park is only for 

staff and school visitors. Parents 

shouldn’t be coming in or out of the car park in their cars as it is 

a health and safety issue and is endangering the other children 

who arrive and depart on foot. 

MOMENTS MATTER, 

ATTENDANCE COUNTS! 

 

School attendance is so 

important for your child's 

future.  If your child is feeling 

a little under the weather, but 

has not been sick or has a 

high temperature, please 

bring them to school. We will 

monitor them and call you if 

absolutely necessary. We find that children are occupied at 

school and soon forget about any minor illnesses. 

RECEPTION & YEAR 6 PHOTOS 

 

On  Tuesday 21st May, Year 6 and reception 

children will be having their photos taken so 

please make sure these children come to school in their smartest 

uniform and biggest smiles! 

NON SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY 

 

On  Friday 24th May, we are inviting 

children to come to school in non-uniform, 

in exchange for donations for prizes for the 

FOPS summer fair. 

Bring a bottle or filled jar! See our posters 

around school and on the newsletter. 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 

 

Walk to School Week starts on Monday 20th May until Friday 24th May. In 

school, we will be talking to the children about the benefits of walking to 

school. It would be great if our whole community could pull together and 

make our local environment safer and healthier by walking to school for 

the whole week or parking and striding. There is some really great 

information for families at this link;  

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/media/2wylqxjd/family-walk-to-school-

kit-english.pdf 

ABSENCE PHONE 

 

Please only leave absence messages on the 

absent phone. For anything else, please 

email your child's teacher or the office. 

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/media/2wylqxjd/family-walk-to-school-kit-english.pdf
https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/media/2wylqxjd/family-walk-to-school-kit-english.pdf











